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I am in strong support of HB 3362. This small tax is a step in the right direction to 

improve our infrastructure. We have a funding crisis overall and need greater support 

for public transit throughout Oregon. Tires aren’t great for the health of wellbeing of 

Oregonians but we live in a society where people will need the use of personal 

automobiles. This small tax can help shift modeshare, forcing those who use our 

roads the most to the pay the cost fairly. 

 

Those who use the services should be paying the cost. Roads and transit aren’t free. 

 

Thank you 


